St. Dunstan’s Mothers’ Union


It was good to see so many visitors, friends and members at the Deanery Lady Day service on Monday, 25th March.  Happily, many were able to join us in a sandwich lunch after the service; gathering from the noise levels – lots of chatting and catching up was done. 

I’m happy to report that last month MU long service certificates were awarded to the following members:

Sheila White 		60 years a member
Eileen Forrest 		56 years a member
Dorothy White	56 years a member
Margaret Leech	54 years a member
Muriel Jeffries		51 years a member
Nola Freeman		40 years a member

The certificates were presented at the 8.00 am and 9.30 am services, save those for Eileen Forrest and Dorothy White who received theirs from Chris Chambers at their respective care homes.   Congratulations again to you all.    

Coming up in our programme:

On Monday, 24th April at 12 noon we have our Buffet Lunch.  If you’d like to join us, please speak to any member of the committee to book a seat.   Tickets are £7.50 each and for a full lunch, I’m sure you’ll agree that’s good value.  All are most welcome.  It would be good to see a few more men joining us – we enjoy your company very much indeed, as long as you keep off cricket!  Seriously, we’d love to see you there.

On Monday, 8th May we have the pleasure of welcoming our Mission Priest, Felicity Norris, who  will be speaking on the journey she has made to a vocation in ordained ministry.  We are looking forward to seeing Felicity at St Dunstan’s MU and listening to what we are sure will be a very interesting and informative talk.

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Saturday, 13th May we are manning our usual cake stand at the Cheam Charter Fair.   There will again be lots of delicious home-made cakes and biscuits to buy.  We’ll also be manning a children’s table with games and quizzes for children to take part in so please come and find us and say “hello.”



Sue Wass

  

